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To, 

 

 The Controller General of Accounts 

Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan, 

E-Block, GPO Complex, INA,  

New Delhi-110023.  

 

          Sub.: Request for Appointment to Review Minutes of Meeting 

dated 05.11.2024- Reg. 

 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

 

         I am writing this letter on behalf of the All India Civil Accounts 

Officers (Sr. AOs & PAOs) Association (AICAOA) to to request an 

appointment to review the action taken on the Agenda Points discussed 

during the meeting held on 24.10.2024. 

         As recorded in Agenda No. 5 of the Minutes of Meeting dated 

05.11.2024, it was agreed that meetings would be held at regular intervals 

to assess the progress and address any pending issues. It is an appropriate 

time to review the implementation status of the discussed agenda items, 

as it has now been over three months since our last meeting. 

         I kindly request your availability for this review meeting at a time 

convenient to you. 

         Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your 

confirmation regarding the appointment. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 
                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                           

(Kaushal Mishra) 

Secretary General (AICAOA) 
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